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Nolan Fuel Oils Limited
Lodge Farm Oil Depot
Bucknell Road
Middleton Stoney
Bicester

Oxon

OX25 4TA

7" December 2010

Dear Mark,

We would like to take this opportunity to say a very sincere thank you
for your kind donation of post protectors for Alchester R.U.F. Club.

Keith has taken photos of the post pads in situ, which he will send
across to you this week. They look really smart.

In the near future, we are arranging for team photos to be taken and
will contact you nearer the time, as we would like you to be included in
the photos. We will get a copy for your office wall.

We look forward to seeing you over the coming season, at matches and
club functions.

Yours sincerely,

Steve

http://www.pitchero.com/clubs/alchesterrufc/




